
2014 MIRAMICHI POLICE FORCE STAIR CHALLENGE 
 
On January 4th, 2013, the 
Miramichi Police hosted a stair 
challenge at the Headquarters of 
the Miramichi Police Force 
(MPFHQ).   The challenge was to 
raise awareness towards the 
importance of officer wellness and 
ring in a few New Year’s resolutions 
at the same time.  
 
The challenge was to commemorate 
the 441 Emergency Services 
personal who died during the 9/11 
attack on the World Trade Center.  
The twin towers were 110 stories 
each and the building at MPFHQ is 2 
stories; meaning one twin tower 
was 55 times higher than police 
headquarters.  
 
The cold temperatures didn’t keep people away as 30 people ran and 
walked 55 trips around the police building to represent climbing up and 
down the twin towers.   
 
In the process, the event raised $530 for the Gretna Green Home and 
School Breakfast Program.   
 
Thanks to everyone who participated!!!!! 
   


